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NEWSLETTER

Welcome to our new-look newsletter, bringing you all the information

on our ECF Programme, NPQ and CPD courses relevant to

primary schools.  Please share this newsletter widely throughout your

school, so that we can reach as many people as possible.

ECF Information Webinars

From Sept 2021, all Early Career

Teachers (ECTs) are entitled to a

funded two year induction

programme. In preparation for

the next academic year we are

hosting a webinar for schools to

We hope that your ECTs have

enjoyed being part of the new

ECF programme this year. In

preparation for the next

academic year we are hosting
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share information about the ECF

programme run by Coventry and

Central Warwickshire Teaching

School Hub, in conjunction with

UCL.





Tuesday 24th May


Thursday 16th June

a webinar for schools to share

information about ECF year two.

Wednesday 18th May


Wednesday 15th June

If you have new ECTs starting with you in September 2022, please email

tshub@lawrencesheriffschool.com

Are you an ECF Mentor?

We are holding an informal drop in session for ECF mentors on 10th

May, 3.30-4.15pm - it's a great chance to ask any questions or raise any

queries you may have.  Click here to join:


Meeting ID: 869 8061 1538


Passcode: 312671

Have your ECT details changed?

If your ECTs have changed mentors, moved schools, updated their email

address, or changed anything else, we need to know.  Please send the

details of any changes to tshub@lawrencesheriffschool.com

Exciting CPD opportunities!
Please find below the details of all the courses coming up in our area: 

Birmingham & West Midlands Computing Hub Courses

Computing Hubs work with schools to provide high quality courses,

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUrf-GtrDoiHtO5AI-455balsbJSUKc2kxW
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZApdeqsrj4rHNZ26g1ngDlqZEXj9gEunaQh
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEtc-yvqT4rG9SN6UAUcWZ9Ihf9poj4B63h
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMkfuuupjkrG9e4DpOjguSK1xYvArWi19Q_
mailto:tshub@lawrencesheriffschool.com?subject=New%20ECT
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86980611538?pwd=NjgzQWpRWW9WaEM5d2pPcTBjRiswUT09
mailto:tshub@lawrencesheriffschool.com?subject=ECT%20change%20of%20details


12/05/2022, 11:19 May TSHub Newsletter

https://mailchi.mp/512f41aeae65/may-tshub-newsletter-9033717 3/5

resources and support - below are just a few of their current courses.


Email teachcomputing@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk or visit

www.bctsa.org/computing-hub for more details.

10th May

Introduction to the

Teach Computing

Curriculum

read more >> 

12th May

Preparing for OFSTED

in Primary Computing

read more >>

10th June

Computing in EYFS

 read more >>

Attachment & Trauma Awareness Course

Suitable for both primary and secondary settings, the session will focus

on approaches to trauma and attachment within schools, how to support

students with emotional regulation and how to strategically plan for

provision within a mainstream school.

Tues 28th June 4pm-5.15pm,  Myton School, Warwick, £10


Please book here

Overcoming Barriers to Learning

25th June

The UKEd conference hosted by Sidney Stringer Academy for

Primary, Secondary and SEN teachers with a focus on

‘overcoming barriers to learning.’ 

Focused on looking beyond catch-up, the programme will

include inspiring and engaging keynote presentations and will

mailto:teachcomputing@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk
http://www.bctsa.org/computing-hub
https://ncce.stem.org.uk/cpd/510209/introduction-teach-computing-curriculum-short-course
https://ncce.stem.org.uk/cpd/510209/introduction-teach-computing-curriculum-short-course
https://ncce.stem.org.uk/cpd/510216/preparing-ofsted-primary-computing-short-course
https://www.stem.org.uk/cpd/510226/computing-eyfs-short-course
https://www.stem.org.uk/cpd/510226/computing-eyfs-short-course
https://www.tshub.co.uk/professional-development-courses
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provide ‘takeaway’ ideas and practical strategies.


Sign up here, or email events@sidneystringeracademy.org.uk

for more details.

Bridging The Gap 

Achieving continuity, progression and cross-phase


liaison through innovating activities and curriculum projects.





This session will explore ways in which primary and secondary

schools can work together in the classrooms of today to

ensure learning at Key Stage 2 is valued and built upon during

transition to Key Stage 3.





15th June 4.15pm-5.15pm


Pyne Room, Warwick School


please email tshub@lawrencersheriffschool.com with your

name, school and email address to book your place.

The Lion Alliance - Meet The Expert

The Lion Alliance are excited to be welcoming Isabella

Wallace on Thursday 26th May 2022 between 3:30pm – 5pm. This

event will be held virtually via ZOOM.

Please sign up by emailing admin@thelionalliance.co.uk. Please include

the name, email address, payment contact and payment contact email

address for each participant you wish to sign up.

https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=google.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTYzRXQnNBb2hlVm9DaGJoNXNVN3N5RzFZZ1JBUjlaS3FLejBQZ19meXA2LTVRb1BBL3ZpZXdmb3Jt&i=NWI4ZGUwMjk2MjAyNGMxNmI5OWQyOWNm&t=UCtjY3IxTTJ6Y1NxcEhOSUxvY3V4Y000VVVqVXc5NDUyWjliS0V1YU5sYz0=&h=7af8884263814f77b765ef6c0b324759
mailto:events@sidneystringeracademy.org.uk
mailto:tshub@lawrencesheriffschool.com
mailto:admin@thelionalliance.co.uk
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  Have you been forwarded this newsletter? 
Subscribe for your own copy below.

view this email in your browser


Copyright © 2022 Coventry & Central Warwickshire Teaching School Hub, All rights reserved.







Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.
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